
 
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF CIVIL AVIATION 
OPPOSITE SAFDARJUNG AIRPORT, NEW DELHI-110003 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

F. No. 23-5/2010-AED 
Dated: 13th February, 2013 

 
Subject:  Overcharging of airfare 
   
 

It has been brought to the notice of this office regarding overcharging of 
airfare in a fraudulent manner, when the air ticket was booked through a source 
other than the scheduled airline office/ website. 

 
In view of the above, the travelling public at large is cautioned to get the 

airfare verified from the scheduled airlines office/ call centre, whenever air ticket is 
purchased from such sources. 

 
 

 
Director General of Civil Aviation 


